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Q1 corporate earnings kick off on Friday

Source: FactSet, as of 4/5/24

Yesterday’s CPI print overshadowed other 
weekly economic data releases, with 
hotter than expected inflation shifting 
rate expectations higher—resulting in 
spiking yields, equities trading lower, and 
dollar strength. Additionally, Fed Fund 
Futures are now pricing in two rate cuts 
by the end of 2024, below the three cuts 
signaled from the FOMC’s March 
Summary of Economic Projections.

While the CPI release has been the focus 
for most market participants, investors 
should be aware that Q1 corporate 
earnings season officially kicks off on 
Friday, as large banks including J.P. 
Morgan, Wells Fargo, and Citigroup 
report before the open. Expectations for 
earnings growth remain positive, with 
forecasts pointing towards 3.2% EPS 
growth on a year-over-year basis. Market 
participants will be particularly keyed in 
this quarter, as valuations remain high 
while aggregate metrics point towards 
slowing (yet positive) economic growth.
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S&P 500 YEAR-OVER-YEAR EPS GROWTH (DECLINE)

Q1 year-over-year EPS forecasts now 
sit at 3.2%. This has fallen from the 
start of the year projection of 5.7%
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